
2022 Marguerite deAngeli Friends Renewal/Application 

 

Friends of the Library are dedicated volunteers and advocates for libraries who raise much 

needed funds, sponsor programs and special events and host popular used book sales. 

 

The Friends of the Marguerite deAngeli Library is a non-profit, 501c3 organization formed to 

promote the interests and welfare of the Marguerite deAngeli Branch of the  

Lapeer District Library. 

 

Completing the application takes only a few minutes, but how much time you give back is up to 
you.  There are opportunities for everyone to participate as little or as much as they want. 

 

Please fill out the application below and return it to PO Box 324, Lapeer, MI   48446. 

This membership is for January 1, 2022-December 31, 2022. 

 

Membership allows participation in any “Friends Only” activities including Book Sale discounts, 

the December Friends party/cookie exchange and an invitation to the annual Friends 

luncheon/tea hosted by the  

Lapeer District Library. 

 

 

 

Name __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone ____________________    email ___________________________________ 

 

Students ($5)  ______    Individual  ($10) ______   Family  ($20) _____ 

 
Lifetime  ($150) ________      (Make checks payable to Friends of the M. deAngeli Library) 

 

Check all areas of interest: 

 

_____ Used Book Sales  _____ Publicity (Newsletter and Facebook)    

 

_____ Fund-raising   _____ Being a “Book Picker Upper” 

 

_____ Being on the FOL Board _____ Helping with Book Nook at New To You 

 

_____ On-Line book sellers  ______Other _________________________________ 
 

(Please mail this completed form, along with payment to Friends of the deAngeli Library 

PO Box 324   Lapeer, MI  48446) 

 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY – Date Received _____________________________________ 

 


